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September 1, 2023 

Dear Students, 

  Welcome to a new semester! Within the upcoming weeks, you will encounter many new and returning students 
looking for opportunities to get involved on campus.  Fraternity & Sorority Recruitment will primarily take place 
from the beginning of the semester through September 15th . For new students to make informed choices about 
involvement, Cal State San Marcos annually notifies students of the recognition status of campus-based 
fraternities and sororities. 

 
  Should a student decide to participate in the Fraternity or Sorority Recruitment process, it is important to know 

that the following Greek organizations are currently recognized at CSU San Marcos.   
 

Fraternities Sororities 
Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity, Inc.* 
Alpha Sigma Phi 
Alpha Psi Rho 
Kappa Sigma 

alpha Kappa Delta Phi International Sorority, Inc. 
Alpha Xi Delta 
Alpha Omicron Pi 
Alpha Pi Sigma Sorority, Incorporated 

Nu Alpha Kappa Fraternity, Inc. 
Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc. 
Sigma Alpha Epsilon 
Sigma Lambda Beta International Fraternity, Inc.* 
Sigma Chi 
  

Alpha Chi Omega 
Alpha Phi Gamma National Sorority, Inc.* 
Gamma Phi Beta 
Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. 
Delta Zeta 
Sigma Gamma Rho Sorority, Inc. 

*Recognition in progress 
 
For an up-to-date listing of recognized organizations, you can always visit our Fraternity & Sorority Life website at 
www.csusm.edu/slic/greek/orgdirectory.html which will show the most current status of organizations at CSU San 
Marcos. 
 
One organization that is not recognized, nor affiliated, with Cal State San Marcos is Theta Chi Fraternity. Student 
members of this group may ask new students to join their chapter or simply invite them to attend events. Please 
note that campus personnel do not advise this fraternity and their events are wholly independent of CSU San 
Marcos.  
 
Our students’ safety and wellbeing are of paramount importance to the University. Should you ever have a 
concern about any organization’s activities (recognized or unrecognized) please contact the Student Leadership & 
Involvement Center or Dean of Students.  You can find out more information about our recognized Greek 
organizations, 100+ student organizations, and many other ways to get involved on campus by contacting us at 
(760) 750-4970 or emailing SLIC@csusm.edu.  As you begin the semester, we wish you all the best! 
 
In Cougar Spirit, 

 
 
 
Gail Cole-Avent, Ph.D. 
Associate Vice President, Student Life 

 
 
 
Tony Pang, M.S. 
Director, Student Leadership & Involvement Center 


